
After using the shutter magnet, it should be cleaned and stored on a stainless steel cart
to maintain its cleanliness and ensure convenience for future use. The shutter magnet must
not be placed on an iron cart, as it may become magnetically attracted and difficult to
remove. If the magnet will not be used for an extended period, it is advisable to apply anti-
rust oil to the lower surface of the shutter magnet that contacts the mold table after
cleaning. This will help prevent rusting, which could compromise the magnet's suction and
holding strength.

If you need to use tools, it is advisable to
use a rubber mallet to tap gently.


